
It’s that time of year again to start planning for the Christmas 
Holiday!  The St Elizabeth Knights Of Columbus will be taking 
orders for religious Christmas cards, car magnets and other 
items after all weekend Masses on November 4th, 5th, 11th and 
12th next to the Star Rewards table.  Orders may also be placed 
on-line this year, and shipping is available.  Cards will be 
delivered beginning November 18th.   
 
Remember, when you send a religious Christmas card it is more 
than just a greeting.  It is a reminder of the reason for this special 
season, and to Keep Christ In Christmas!  
 
Visit www.kofc13141.org to see the available designs and 
merchandise, or to order!   

 


